Mara Childers PO Box 1552 Prestonsburg, KY 41653 RECEIVED

SEP 2 9 2025

PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

Kentucky Public Service Commission

P.O. Box 615 Frankfort, KY 40602

Re: Opposition to Proposed Rate Adjustment for Kentucky Frontier Customers

Dear Commissioners,

I am writing to express my strong opposition to the proposed rate adjustment for Kentucky Frontier customers. The significant increase being considered will place an even greater burden on working families across our region, many of whom are already struggling to manage rising costs of living, housing, food, and healthcare.

The middle class in Kentucky continues to feel immense financial pressure, and energy is an essential service that should remain affordable and reliable. A rate hike of this nature risks pushing many families into further hardship, forcing difficult choices between heating their homes, paying medical expenses, or covering other basic needs.

I urge the Commission to carefully weigh the human impact of these proposed increases. While utilities must maintain infrastructure and operations, these costs should not be shifted disproportionately onto ratepayers who are least able to absorb them. Kentucky families need stability, not another financial blow.

Please act in the best interest of Kentucky's working families and reject this rate adjustment. Affordable access to energy is not only a matter of fairness but of community well-being.

Thank you for your time and consideration of this important issue.

Respectfully,

Mara Chilles